
 
 

Cunningham Health Center 
Great things are happening at the Cunningham Health Center located on the 

campus of the Cunningham Elementary School 
 

         
 

                  
            Cunningham Counsel Diann Marcella, Trustee Chris Garvey, Becki          
                                                                                                                                    Plutte  and Terri Chandler 
 
Special thanks to Cunningham Elmentary School counselor Diann Marcella and Becki Plutte.  Ms. Marcella received her BS in Special 
Education at UNLV; a Masters of Urban Education at NOVA; and a Masters in School/Clinical Counseling at UOP.  Ms. Marcella Is also the    
Title I HOPE Homeless Advocate and Community in Schools site Supervisor.  Ms. Plutte is a graduate teaching assistant at UNLV and expects 
to graduate in the Spring of 2010 with a degree in Clinical Mental Health Counseling, with a cerfficate in addiction studies.  Her long-term goal is 
to work with school-age children. 
             

NORTH LAS VEGAS ROTARY MINI GRANTS 
On January 27, 2010 several teachers from the CCSD were awarded with mini-grants that provide funding to at-risk elementary schools in North 
Las Vegas.  Pictured below with Trustee Chris Garvey and Trustee Linda Young, are some of receipts of the grants.  A special thanks to the 
North Las Vegas Rotary Club and President Aubrey Branch for their support to education.   

               
 

                            




